Email
Parents and Staff:
 
By staying apart for the time being, DISTRICT is working to ensure that we are limiting the spread of COVID-19 in our community. In service of this, I want to share a one-minute video that reminds us of the most important actions we can take as individuals to reduce risk for ourselves and others: 
 
· Practice social distancing
· Wash your hands
· Stay home as much as you can, especially if you have a cough, fever, or shortness of breath
I encourage you to watch this video with your family. And be sure to share it with family and friends on social media and via email.
 
Even though we are currently apart, we look forward to coming back together as a community soon.
 
Best,
SUPERINTENDENT
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